From: Leadbetter, Aine <Aine.Leadbetter@hamilton.ca> Sent: May 20, 2021 3:59 PM To: Kajiura, Pauline < Pauline. Kajiura@hamilton.ca> Subject: Request for Delegation: Committee Against Racism Good Afternoon Pauline, I am requesting a delegation to speak at the May 25th meeting of the Committee Against Racism to seek input from the Committee as we begin planning the 2022 Municipal Election. Specifically, I am hoping to discuss the upcoming 2022 Municipal Election and get the Committee's feedback and input on: Alternative voting methods Poll locations and criteria Additional election considerations Many thanks! Aine Aine Leadbetter Manager, Elections and Print & Mail Office of the Clerk, Corporate Services City of Hamilton (905) 546-2424 Ext.2753